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June  News 

What an exciting way to start the second half of our summer term. This 
week is Enterprise Week. Come and join us on Friday as we join with the 
rest of the school making and selling tasty treats to try and make the most 
profit! 

Foundation have chosen France as their World  Cup Country and will be making 
crepes  (or ‘posh pancakes’ as the children have  been calling them!) for only £1 
each—3pm on the circle playground! 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Holiday Destinations! 

For the rest of the summer term we will be looking at popular holiday destinations 
starting with France this week.  We will also be  be looking at Italy, Spain, Skeg-
ness and Matlock. If you have any photos, souvenirs or  of experiences about 
any of these places please speak to one of the teachers or send a message. 

Tapestry 
Thank you so much to all those parents who are now signed up with tapestry we 
hope that you are now enjoying seeing what your child is up to  in ‘real time’.  If 
you would like any help signing up please do ask Mrs Bills. 

May Attendance 

 

 

Badgers 94% 

Foxes 94% 

Rabbits 93% 

Hedgehogs 80% 

Squirrels 77% 



  Book Bags and reading records 

Every Friday we move children up the reading track and see how much they 
have been reading. Please make sure your childs book bag and reading rec-
ord is in school on a Friday so they can get their prize if they have earned 
it! 

PE Kit 

Please make sure your child has  named plimsolls in their PE kit because we 
will be outside for our PE lessons getting ready for sports day all this half 
term! 

Eid 

Next week we will be celebrating Eid with the children and learning more 
about this special festival for Muslims.  

 

Forest Schools– Nursery children 

We hope the nursery children who have been taking part in the forest 
schools sessions run by Sure Start have been enjoying them. Please don’t 
forget to bring your registration forms back along with wellies/ suitable 
footwear on Mon/Tue for the next 5 weeks. 

 

IMPORTANT DATES 

Please don’t forget… 

Friday 8th June—Enterprise fair 3pm 

Thursday 14th June– Class photos 

Wednesday 20th June– Foundation Sports day (timings and further details next week 

Wednesday 25th July– Break up for summer 


